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Comments: For the Administrative Record, I am submitting this comment re: Bias against the wild horses by the

AZ Dept. of Agriculture Director, although the welfare and protection of the horses falls under the Dept. of

Agriculture.

 

Attachment: Mark Killian Transcript from Endangered Ranchers of Arizona June 12, 2015


